October 2, 2024

To whom it may concern:

On or about September 18", 2024; we had a yard clean up project. While doing that clean
up some of the guys thought it would b OK to burn some wood debris. We were not aware
of the rule 310 as we live on farmland and burn wood for heat. In the future we will practice
safer clean up procedures that will include proper disposal of any materials. We have
contacted a disposal company for any of our clean up projects in the future for proper
disposal of all future discarded materials. These steps/procedures are being put into
practice immediately

Thank you

P

Dave W. Winfield

President Winfield Machine



